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Hello Cuttyhunk CAN! subscribers-  
 
 
With continuing thanks for your support, greetings from the Gosnold-Cuttyhunk Climate 
Action Network. 
 
Today, with thanks to co-organizers Weezie Garfield and Interpretive Naturalist Allie 
Thurston, we're delighted to announce news of  "Nature Rules: Responsible Plant 
Choices," our first public program, an informative walk 'n talk departing from the bottom 
of the Church path this Tuesday, August 16  at 10:30 a.m. Allie, first to go barefoot in 
the spring and last to wear shoes in the fall will lead the event. 
 
For details visit our website. https://www.cuttyhunk-can.net/events  - and please feel 
free to help spread the word! 
 
We're also happy to report that our website is getting plenty of traffic, with our climate 
action plan the most visited page in the last six weeks. We hope this is helping promote 
good conversation about ways we can all mitigate climate change while improving the 
island experience.  
 
Wishing all a great summer. 
 
 
––––––––––––––– 
The Gosnold Cuttyhunk Climate Action Network [ Cuttyhunk CAN! ] 
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